
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bill Steele, Chief of Police 

DATE:    January 3, 2022  

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5591-22 Accepting Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) of the 
Office of Justice Programs (OJP), U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) and Justice & Security 
Strategies (JSS) Grant Funds 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Staff recommends approval of the resolution to allow the City Manager, or her designee, to 
execute a grant agreement with the Department of Justice. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
In August of 2021, the Tualatin Police Department prepared a grant application to the United 
States Department of Justice for grant funds to implement a body worn camera program.  The 
City’s grant application was approved and we have been awarded $82,000 to pay for the costs 
associated with purchasing and implementing body worn cameras. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
The City will receive $82,000.00 for the implementation of a body worn camera program. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution 5591-22 


